
Date: 31/12/2011 

Celebration of 31
st
 December 

The Cultural Club and the Management Club of B.V. Patel Institute of Business Management 

Computer and Information Technology organized an year ending 

celebration on 31
st
 December 2011.The theme was “Feel Good, Smile 

and Share Happiness”.  

Morning was cool, 

colourful and pleasant. The celebration 

started with prayer, seeking the blessings 

of God. Faculty members distributed 

balloons, flowers and gift packets to all the 

students. Thereafter students assembled in 

to the hall and exchanged gifts with one 

another. They expressed their feelings of 

love and happiness by offering balloons 

and flowers to one another. The end of the event saw the announcement of ‘Rose Prince and 

Princess’ as well as the ‘Balloon Prince’.  

   

Students from all the streams participated with zeal and vigour in fancy dress competition and 

made the celebration memorable by walking on the ramp. Chief guests of the event- the 

secretary of BPKM- Mr. Kirit Patel and CEO of the University- Dr. D.R. Shah appreciated 

and motivated the students for their gala participation. The director of the institute Mrs. 

Poonam Mittal welcomed the dignitaries with flowers and presented them chocolates, masks, 
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and other gifts. Staff members and faculty also received gifts from her. Lunch was followed 

by the game of housie that saw many 

students winning fabulous prizes.  

Participation in management games with 

full of gusto was great attraction for 

students who bagged many prizes.  

The conclusion of the progamme saw 

every one rocking the dance floor and the 

day ended with sweet memories of pastry, 

chocolates and exchange of well wishes 

for the coming year. 
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